
December 15, 2023 
 
Subject: DWM Contractors continues rehab sewer lines and manhole structures 
near Cobb Creek.  
                 
Audience:  Residents 
3464 Misty Valley Road Decatur, Ga 30032 
3583 Brookfield Lane Decatur, Ga 30032 
3569 Larkspur Terrace Decatur, Ga 30032 
 
DECATUR,GA - This notification serves as a status update for the Cobb Creek Sewer 
Improvement Project. This project started on July 17, 2023, and is expected to last 
approximately 30 months (July 2023 to December 2025), barring any weather delays.  
 
Contractors have installed pipe along the sewer line adjacent to the Glenwood area 
(highlighted in green). During the next few months, contractors will continue construction 
activities between Brookfield Lane and Peachcrest Road, Memorial Drive (Avondale Estates 
area), and along Tulip Drive (highlighted in yellow).   
 
Normal construction hours will be from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding 
major holidays. An increase in construction-related noise and traffic during work hours 
should be expected.  

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Cobb Creek Sewer Improvement 
Project, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-
1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. We appreciate your patience as we work 
diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s watershed system.  
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